
From: Campbell, Michael 
Sent: 12/10/2013 7:46:13 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Fwd: BART Service Advisory, Dec 10, 2013 

What the heck is wrong with Bart? They seem to have a major failure once a week! 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: BART Updates <updates@,subscriptiotis.bart.gov> 
Date: December 10, 2013, 5:23:34 AM PST 
To: <rosc@,cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: BART Service Advisory, Dec 10, 2013 
Reply-To: <updates@subscriptions.bart.gov> 

bart has restored service from san francisco to dublin. the power issue has been 
resolved, expect residual delays from san francisco to dublin. 
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